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Good Afternoon,
It is with regret that we have had to make a decision today to close nursery for 14 days as two members of staff were identified today as being in close contact with someone who tested positive for Covid 19, these two staff members have not been in school today and the member of staff who has tested positive has not been in the nursery so your children have not been in contact with the staff but unfortunately we will not have enough staff to open the nursery.  This is something we hoped to avoid, however we have sought advice from the relevant Health Protection Team at the local authority and have acted upon their advice and because of the systems we have in place, and we were able to react to this new information quickly, keeping everyone as safe as possible.
We appreciate this will be difficult for the children as they had only just started nursery, Mrs White and the staff will be in touch via our online learning with stories and other activities for all of the children. 

Nursery will reopen on the 28th of September.
Thank you all for your continued support; these are such strange times for us all.

Kind regards,
Mrs M.Graham
Acting Executive Head Teacher 
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